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ASX Announcement 

5 August, 2019 

Way Linggo Processing Plant Resumes Operation 

Kingsrose Mining (ASX: KRM) (‘Kingsrose’ or ‘The Company’) is pleased to advise that the processing plant at its 

Way Linggo Gold Project in Indonesia resumed operating at 8am on 4 August 2019. 

Processing stopped on 2 July 2019 due to a pit wall failure (see ASX release dated June 28, 2019), which 

interrupted ore supply.  

The resumption of processing is in line with the timeline provided at the time of the wall failure. 

While the mill was not operating, the processing team completed maintenance and comprehensive cleaning of 

the plant and chutes.  

Crushing of available stockpiles started in mid-July, meaning the mill will resume operations with a full fine-ore 

stockpile in place. On 3 August 2019 the team began filling the tanks. This will enable the plant to ramp up to 

optimum capacity immediately.   

-ENDS- 
 

 For more information please contact: 

       Karen O'Neill, CEO 
          +61 8 9381 5588 

info@kingsrosemining.com.au  

Paul Armstrong 
Read Corporate 

+ 61 8 9388 1474 

For further information regarding the Company and its projects please visit www.kingsrosemining.com.au  
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